[5 Outlook

RE: RFQ 118-2024 Replacement of Library Doors to Meet ADA Standards

From Vivian Mendez <vmendez@lakeparkflorida.gov>
Date Tue 11/12/2024 8:47 AM
To Casey Thomas <casey@rpawindows.com>; Laura Weidgans <lweidgans@lakeparkflorida.gov>

Cc  Town Clerk <townclerk@lakeparkflorida.gov>

Good morning,

The quick answer to your question is yes. The picture you included are the “main back entrance” to the
Library.

Sincerely,

Vivian Mendez, MMC

Town Clerk

Town of Lake Park

535 Park Avenue

Lake Park, Florida 33403
561-881-3311

561-881-3314 (fax)
vmendez(@]lakeparkflorida.gov

* Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Written communication regarding Town business are public records
available to the public upon request. Your email communications are therefore subject to public disclosure. If you do not want
your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity, instead contact
this office by phone. Florida State Statute Section 668.6076.

From: Casey Thomas <casey@rpawindows.com>

Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 1:51 PM

To: Laura Weidgans <lweidgans@Ilakeparkflorida.gov>

Cc: Town Clerk <townclerk@lakeparkflorida.gov>

Subject: Re: RFQ 118-2024 Replacement of Library Doors to Meet ADA Standards

Good afternoon,

I just wanted clarification about the Door(s) that are listed as "The Main Back Door Entrance".
Is this 1 set of doors, is this indicating the main doors pictured below:



LAKE PARK
LIBRARY

Or is there a different configuration on the building?

I will swing by Tuesday morning to do measurements and confirm photos, but just wanted as much
information as possible.

Thanks,

Casey Thomas

Account Executive

561-588-2520 ext. 114
casey@tpawindows.com
www.royalpalmaluminum.com

425 Industrial Street #6, Lake Worth, FL, 33461
ROYAL PALM
A L U M 1 N U M
’ THE WINDOW COMPANY
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On Fri, Nov 8, 2024 at 12:20 PM Laura Weidgans <lweidgans@]lakeparkflorida.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Your company has been identified as possibly having an interest in a current project that the Town
of Lake Park has available. Please see the attached RFQ and let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you and have a great weekend,



Lawwra Weidgans

Deputy Town Clerk
Town of Lake Park
535 Park Avenue
Lake Park, FL 33403
561-881-3311

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Written communications regarding Town business are public records available to the public
upon request. Your email communications are therefore subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email released in response to a public

records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity, instead contact this office by telephone. Section 688.6076 E.S.



